





By Email Only (tpbpd@pland.gov.hk)

21 January 2021

Your Ref TPB/Y/TM/24 Our Ref: BR016-TPB/2021

Town Planning Board Secretariat

15/F, North Point Government Offices, 333 Java Road, North Point, Hong Kong

Dear Sir/Madam,

Re: Request for Deferment of Submission of Further Information for the s12A rezoning of from "GB" to "GIC" (Columbarium) TPB Planning Application No. Y/TM/24

We refer to the captioned and write on behalf of our client to write to request to defer the captioned submission for 2 months in order to allowing more time to prepare the further information to response to different government departments.

Should you have any query, please do not hesitate to contact the undersigned at 21229877.

Yours faithfully,

and on behalf of

Brighspect Limited

K.C. Lee

Planning & Development Surveyor,

FRICS, FHKIS, RPS

Tuen Mun and YL West DPO (Mr Kent Lee) CC. client

by Email only

by Email only (kkhlee@pland.gov.hk)

